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Santa Cruz Police Town Hall Meetings Postponed Due to COVID-19 Concerns   

 
SANTA CRUZ — The Town Hall meetings scheduled for this week on March 9, 11, and 12 are postponed. 
The Santa Cruz Police Department is continuously monitoring the spread of the coronavirus disease 
(COVID-19)  and determined it is prudent to defer the meetings. The decision to cancel was based on the 
latest update from the Santa Cruz County Health Department.  
 
We recognize that the timing of this decision has inconvenienced many of you. However, this decision 
was made out of deep concern for the community. 
 
Santa Cruz Police Department will be rescheduling the meetings at a future date.  
 

 
 


